
29/09/2020 

MRS Elizabeth Beesley 
19 Oak ST 
Nth Narrabeen NSW 2101 
Liz.beesley47@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1039 - 15 Jubilee Avenue WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102

This proposal is completely unacceptable. We do not need a private bus service as the current 
Blo e service is more than adequate, reliable and well patronised. 

The storage of the large amount of fuel on site is highly dangerous to afjacent premises. 

The movement of buses throughout the day and evening on residential streets is also 
unacceptable. The area does not need an increase in road traffic as the hosing developments 
in Warriewood Valley over the last two decades are sufficient. 

Sent: 29/09/2020 4:53:37 PM
Subject: Online Submission


